
Expulsion, Suspension, and Dismissal Policy 

Our program is committed to providing a safe, nurturing 
environment conducive for learning and growth for all our 
children. We strive to ensure all of our children are set up for 
success regardless of their need or developmental level. 

Unfortunately, sometimes there are reasons we have to expel a 
child from our program on either a short term or permanent 
basis. We want you to know that we will do everything possible 
to work with the family of the child(ren) in order to prevent this 
policy from being enforced. Paloma Academy will NEVER 
expel or suspend a child from our program as a result of 
their behavior. 

The following are reasons we may have to expel or suspend a 
child from this center:

• Outstanding balances or failure to maintain minimum 
credit requirement on account

• Refusal and/or multiple missed parent training sessions

• Inappropriate parent/guardian conduct (including but not 
limited to verbal or physical altercations with staff, parents, 
or children, or intoxication in or around Paloma Academy 
premises, or behavior deemed inappropriate by owners)




